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Burney Water District 
Board of Director’s Public Relations Standing Committee Meeting 

November 20, 2024 
 
ITEM  
1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL  
  
 PRESENT:  Directors David Barry, Britta Rogers. 
  
 ABSENT:  None. 
  
 STAFF :  District Manager David Zevely and Administrative Assistance Stephanie McQuade. 
  
 CALL TO ORDER:  Director Rogers called the meeting to order at 3:24 p.m. 
  
2. PUBLIC SPEAKERS: 
  
 None. 
  
NEW BUSINESS:  
  
3. Discuss District Newsletter for Fourth Quarter 2024:  District Manager David Zevely 

informed the committee that the Fourth Quarter 2024 District Newsletter will go out February 
1, 2025.  Include information regarding the grant funding to show customers how much each 
rate payer potentially saved due to the grant funding and include information regarding how 
much work goes into obtaining the funding.  Include information regarding volunteering 
within the community. For explorers corner it was discussed: Dry Lake, Meteor Showers, 
Adin Telescope Event, Astronomy, and Satellite information.   

  
4. Review Future Agenda Items and Summarize Board Direction:   Fourth Quarter 2024 

Newsletter Discussion.  Next Public Relations Standing Committee Meeting is scheduled for 
December 11, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. 

    
5. Adjournment:  Director Rogers called for adjournment at 4:02 p.m. 
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